
To whom it may concern

I cannot believe my ears and eyes, finding out today that there is a
chance that Medicare will fund people being able to terminate their
pregnancy based on the sex of their unborn foetus/baby.   I am utterly
appalled that this can even be considered for one moment.
I urge those who have the powers to make this decision, to say a
definite NO to this and let's hope and pray that this never ever even
comes up for discussion EVER AGAIN
Carolyn Campbell




